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10 May 2021 
 
 
 

Jamie McFadden 
By email: info@ruraladvocacynetwork.nz 
 

 
 
Dear Jamie 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
Request for Information 
 
I refer to your email dated 11 April 2021 requesting information on the proposed 
funding by Uniform Annual General Charge (UAGC). Your request has been referred 
to me to reply. 
 
You requested a copy of Environment Canterbury staff recommendations in relation 
to activities proposed to be funded by UAGC, and total UAGC per property. Please 
find the requested information attached. Please let us know if you require further 
information, this same topic is covered in other working or presentation documents 
but we believe that to be a duplication of the information contained within these 
documents provided. 
 
We have redacted the authors of the reports on the basis of privacy of those staff 
under s7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA.  
 
You will be aware that if you are not satisfied with this response, you are able to refer 
this matter to the Office of the Ombudsman under s27(3) of the LGOIMA. 
 
Please be advised that we now put LGOIMA responses that are in the public interest 
onto our website. No personal details of the requester are given, but we do summarise 
the essence of the request alongside the response. 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact Margaret Meehan in the first instance (margaret.meehan@ecan.govt.nz or 03 
367 7440). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
   
 
David Perenara-O'Connell  
Acting Director Strategy and Planning 
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